11/6/17 Meeting called to order by Vice President Mike Wetherbee
- Secretary’s report was submitted,
A motion was made to accept the report and duly seconded, a unanimous vote

accepted the Secretary’s report

- The Treasurer’s report was submitted
A motion was made to accept the report and duly seconded, a unanimous vote

accepted the Treasurers report.
A motion was made to pay all November bills, motion accepted via unanimous vote.

-Groomer Updates
ASV - Nothing new to report

Northern Tucker - Will move to Chris’ house for final setup

Southern Tucker - Cleats welded and track has been put together, still has a suspect

track.
A motion was made to replace the suspect track and bolts, motion accepted via

unanimous vote.

Ranger - Drag is completed
Tracks are on, need alignment and tension
Lights and winch are to be installed
Needs an oil change and some odds and ends

Pisten Bulley - Window replaced
Needs fluid check
Could use to have one track rebuilt, we have parts just need manpower

- TrailWork

- Mowed from ball fields to 62

- Will run an additional crew this weekend

- South of 122 has been logged, needs to be walked

-Trail behind Narraganset has been graded but fourwheelers have already gotten at
it

Need to get a solid date from installation
No contract with the government yet

-SAM Meeting

-Concerns about tribal artifact collectors closing trails

-Expo at the Big E was a failure

- Trailer raffle again this year, they want it to be a “Super raffle” with clubs donating
something to be raffled off. Unsure of the effect this would have on money coming to

the club.
- SAM has a new agreement with DCR, not a bad agreement should make trailwork



easier
- SAM is donating to Toys for Tots.
A motion was made to make a $100 donation to Toys for Tots motion accepted

via unanimous vote.

- A reminder was given that we will still need to spend $1500 to install the bridge

- Raffle update - About 30 tickets sold so far
Need people to share information about the raffle to make sure its successful

-Ale House fund raiser 11/28/17
Need ideas for raffles
50/50
Advertise trip raffle

-Waterville Trail update - No progress on access through National Grid
- Restaurant will be going in to replace Zoes
- Trail opening behind gas station has been improved

- Hutala Trail - Someone bought the land bordering the trail, have pushed trees over
the fence into the trail. More investigation required.

-Signs - Harold says he can get stakes for signs

- Map - Maps are now available, it was pointed out that the map should have a scale
bar.

- Harold mentioned that there is not yet a contract for grooming in Rutland State Park

- A motion was made to adjourn the meeting motion accepted via unanimous vote.



